
26 October 1995

Dear Mr Trimble

Yours sincerely

Richard Good
Assistant to Dr Alderdice

Mr D Trimble MP 
Leader
Ulster Unionist Party
3 Glengall Street
Belfast

Dr Alderdice has asked me to forward the enclosed copy of a speech he made to the 
Humbert Summer School in Killala, Co. Mayo, in August, for your information.


